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23rd September, 1964. 

Dr. D. Martin, 
Officer-in-Charge, 
C.S.I.R.O. Tasm~nian Regional 

Laboratory, 
Stowell Avenue, 
HOBART. TASMANIA. 

Dear Dr. Martin, 

Dr. Frankel is in Perth this week at the Wheat Industry 
Research Council Meeting, and he won't be in Melbourne again until 
29th or 30th September. This note, therefore, is merely to acknowledge 
your letter of 21st September about Dr. Reber's bean mutations, and 
to explain why there will be a delay in Dr. Frankel's reply. 

Yours sincerely, 

A~~~ 
(E. G. Ellis) 

Secretary to Dr. O. H. Frankel 
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